
Dear Parent, 

I am a children’s author and am very excited to be visiting your child’s school on 
Friday to share my book with the Prince of Wales children. 

For your information, I am a retired Early Years Head Teacher and, since retiring 3 
years ago, have written my first children’s book, which I have enjoyed reading in 
many local schools around Weymouth, and further afield in Dorset. It is called 
‘Surprise in the Old School Bus’ and is aimed at 4 - 7 year olds, but I also talk to 
older children about the process of writing a book. 

I hope your child will enjoy the book as much as many others have and, if he / she 
would like a personally signed copy for £4, I will be attending the School Fayre on 
Saturday so please come and find me and my book on a stall there. (If you are not 
attending the Fayre, please ask in the school office if you would like a book). 

I look forward to meeting you and your children. 

Regards, 

Jane Hurdiss 


